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May 2013 



Recommendation of the Senate Standing Committee on Finance 

and Public Administration: 

 

Recommendation 1 

2.52 The committee recommends that a list of all departments 

and agencies required to report on social exclusion outcomes 

should be published on the social inclusion website. 

 

 

 

Australian Government response: 

 

Agree.  A list of the departments reporting on social inclusion 

strategic change indicators was published on the Government’s 

social inclusion website (www.socialinclusion.gov.au) on 

13 December 2012.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.socialinclusion.gov.au/

